
TOWN OF BARNES 

TRANSFER SITE POLICY 

JANUARY 1, 2014 

 
 

Transfer Site Identification Tags are no longer required. 
 

Fees for household garbage will consist of: 

 $2.00 for a standard kitchen bag (approx. 13 gallons) 

 $3.00 for a large bag (approx. 33 gallons) 

 Larger bags and unlined cans will be accepted and the chargeable fee will be determined 
by the Transfer Site Attendant. 

 

As you drive into the Transfer Site, sample bags of garbage are stuffed and displayed with 
prices marked on them so the public has a visual example.  The Transfer Site Attendant will 
accept cash and checks.  Patrons writing checks will be asked to pull out of the line to allow 
traffic to continue flowing.  The attendant will carry enough cash to make change. 

 

Recyclable materials can still be dropped off at no charge. By separating your recyclable 
materials, you can reduce the amount of household garbage from your home, save money, and 
help the environment!  Recyclable materials include plastic, glass, metal containers, newspaper, 
paper bags, magazines, wrapping paper, white paper and other paper, flattened cardboard, 
telephone books, aluminum cans and much more.   

 

Charges for appliances, furniture, scrap iron, electronics, TV’s, batteries, tires, fluorescent bulbs, 
and other listed items needing disposal are not changing! 

 
 

Visit the Town of Barnes Website at www.barnes-wi.com for more details, or contact the 
Transfer Site at 715-795-2244 during regular business hours. 

 

Transfer Site winter hours will be  

Wednesday from 8:00am to Noon and  

Sunday from 10:00am to 2:00pm. 

 

 
By authority of the Town Board of the Town of Barnes January 1, 2014  

 

http://www.barnes-wi.com/

